
18ú Samhain 2014 

A Thuismitheoirí/Parents 

Cursaí Airgid  

 
A thuismitheoirí, meabhrúchán beag faoi Chúrsaí Airgid. Tá géar ghá leis an airgead seo chun 
eachtraí seach churaclaim a chuir faoi bhun. Le do thoil tabhair an airgead don mhúinteoir ranga 
roimh an Aoine an 21ú lá de mhí na Samhna. 
 
A gentle reminder that there is Cursaí Airgid outstanding, As you are aware we require these funds to 
continue with the extra-curricular activities which take place in the school.  Please give the payment 
to the class teacher on/or before Friday the 21st November.  
 
Péil agus Iomanaíocht/GAA Training 

 
Is féidir le páistí culaith reatha a chaitheamh ar an gCéadaoin fad is atá cleachtadh agus traenáil peile 
ar siúl. Children are reminded to wear their tracksuits on Wednesdays while GAA training is going 
on. 
 
An Brat Glas – An Ollphéist Dramhaíl/ West Cork Rapid Response 

 

Buíochas mór le gach éinne a thug cabhair don bhailiúchán airgid don West Cork Rapid Response. 
Bailíodh €204.10. Chuir na páistí an-iarracht isteach agus rinne siad go léir sár jab. 
  
A huge thank you to everyone who participated in our recent fundraiser for the West Cork Rapid 
Response. The amount raised for this very worthy cause was €204.10.  The children put tremendous 
effort and creativity in designing their ‘Litter Monsters’ so well done to everyone!   
 
Dráma na Nollag / Christmas Show – Wednesday 17

th
 December at 7.00 pm 

 
Táimid ag déanamh an seó ‘Cinderella Rockerfeller’ i mbliana. Beidh pásití ó rang 1 – rang 6 ag 
glacadh páirt iontu agus beidh sé ar siúl ar an gCéadaoin an 17ú de mhí na Nollag. Beidh na 
múinteoirí ag insint do na ranganna faoi na feisteisí. Bheimis fíor - bhuíoch d’aon tuismitheoir a 
fhéadfadh duaiseanna a thabhairt don chrannchur ar an oíche. 
 
 ‘Cinderella Rockerfeller’ has been chosen as this year’s school musical presentation’. The show 
will involve children from 1st - 6th class and will take place in the school hall on Wednesday the 17th 
December at 7.00pm.   Teachers will be informing their classes in relation to costumes required for 
the performance.  We would be delighted if any parents could donate prizes for a raffle on this night.  
 

 

Dráma na Nollag / Junior & Senior Infant Christmas Show – Thursday 11
h
 December at 1pm 

 

Beidh na páistí ó Naíonáin Bheaga agus Naionán Mhóra ag glacadh páirt i dtaispeántais na Nollag ar 
an Déardaoin an 11ú de mhí na Nollag i halla na scoile. Cuirfear fáilte roimh thuistí ó na ranganna seo 
teacht ann. 
 
This year children from Junior and Senior Infants will take part in a Taispeántas (Christmas Show) on 
Thursday the 11th December at 1pm in the school hall.  All parents/grandparents from theses classes 
are invited to attend.   
 



Discover Science Event 

 

Children from 5th and 6th Class have been invited to attend a Discover Science Event in the Bandon 
Grammar School on Tuesday December 2nd from 9.30am – 11am.  I would ask that parents drop their 
children to the Bandon Grammar School at 9.20am on this morning and if parents would be available 
to collect children again at 11.00 am at the Grammar school to return to school. 
 
Briseadh Nollag/Christmas Holidays  

  

Beidh an scoil dúnta don Nollaig ón Aoine 19/12/2014 agus beidh an scoil á athoscailt ar an Luan an 
05/01/2015.   
 
The school will close on Friday the 19th December at 12.00 noon and will re-open on Monday the 5th 
January 2015.  
 
Sabháilt eacht Bóithre/RSA - Road Safety Presentation Friday 21

st 
November 

  
Beidh oifigeach ón Údarás um shabháilteacht ar bhóithre ag teacht chuig an scoil ar an Aoine an 21ú 
lá de mhí na Samhna. Beidh taispeántais ann bunaithe ar shábháilteacht ar na bóithre. 
 
A Road Safety promotion officer will visit the school on  Friday the 21st November to highlight the 
necessity of road safety. This presentation will address all elements of road safety and children will be 
shown the importance of this through a series of fun interactive resources.  

Cumann na Tuistí/Parents Association 

  
Beidh cruinniú de choiste na dtuistí ar an Déardaoin an ceathrú lá de mhí na Nollag ag 7.45pm. Tá 
fáilte roimh cách. 
 
The next meeting of the Gaelscoil Parent’s Association will take place in the school on Thursday 4th 
December at 7.45pm. Everybody Welcome. 
 

• Christmas Carol Singing - Children from 3rd 4th 5th and 6th will take part in Christmas Carol 
Singing on December 8th in Riverview Shopping Centre. All money collected from this event 
will go directly to the Gaelscoil Parent’s Association funds.  Teachers will accompany the 
pupils to the shopping centre during school and will return back to school before 3pm. All 
children will be requested to wear Christmas Hats for the Carol Singing. 

 
• Christmas Fundraiser - Please see attached note from the Gaelscoil Parents Association for 

a Christmas Chocolate Fundraiser. 
 

 
Suíomh Idirlín/School Website 

 
Please check our school website on www.gsbanndan.ie for new photos and information. 

Christmas Open House 

 

For anyone interested a Christmas Open House will take place at Bride Park Cottage, Kilumney, 
Ovens from 12 noon – 8pm on Sunday November 23rd.  Admission is €10.00 and all proceeds go to 
Bandon Community Hospital and Darragh's Trust. 
 


